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Those incarcerated have been unable to vote for good reason.    

 

Totally OPPOSE this change in the voting rules. 

 

Not only do these inmates supposedly make bad choices against the people to cause 

harm, that puts their moral judgement in question.  It is likely that they will be easily 

corrupted and swayed to make bad choices for Oregonians.  They have lost their 

right to participate in society it make no sense that they should be given the right to 

vote. That is participation in society.    

 

Vote NO  

 

  


